

CARL J. WALTERS

JANE H. SPRINGER TOWN CLERK

December 16, 1977

Mr. Don Geoffroy, Region I Engineer New York State Department of Transportation 84 Holland Ave. Albany, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Geoffroy,

I am taking the liberty of sending you a copy of a communication sent to me on behalf of the McKownville Improvement Association.

As I discussed with you at the meeting yesterday I would appreciate anything you can do to help these people especially in reducing the speed limit to the minimum allowable from the City line to Fuller Road.

Thank you in advance for your kind consideration.

Sincerely,

Carl J. Walters

CJW:rl cc: Mr. John Esler